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Black Hawk
Lodge #11
AM. & EM.
Chartered

October
1866

Regular Stated Meetings
Held 2nd & 4th Thursdays
of each Month at 7:00 PM
Friendship- Schiller Lodge
4625 Morrison Road
Denver, CO



Schedule

January
2016

January 7th, 7:00 PM
Practice
January 14th
Dinner at 6:00 PM
Ladies and Guests welcome
Regular Stated Communication
Lodge open at 7:00 PM
step up night

January 28th
Regular Stated Communication
Lodge open at 7:00 PM
work as required

Brethren standing on any degree are always

welcome.
Various degree work will be done as needed

Any Brother that needs transportation to the
Lodge, please call any Ledge-Officer, we will see
to it that you can attend the Lodge meeting

Past Masters of the last

50 Years

Perrin Wagner 1965
Alvin Malmgren 1966
Charles Gram, 1967

Roy Slaughaupt 1968
Jobin Souther 1969
Samucl lvie 1970

Cetil Bolich 1971
Andrew Krodshen 1572
Danald Evens 1973
Cecil Bofich 1974
Rovert Brantiey 1975
Richard Conn 1976
Donald Sherriff 1977
James V. Quinn 1678
James V. Quinn, 1979
Jemy L. Fenimore 1980
Donald Sherriff 1581
Jerry L. Fenimore 1952
Jery L. Fenimore 1933
Arfon Sanders 1984
Wiliam Tregay, Jr. 1985
Willam Tregay, Jr. 1988
Gibert Mohan, Jr. 1567
Gibert Mohan, Jr. 1986
Wiliam Tregay, Jr. 1969
Wiliam Tregay, Jr. 1980
Rabert Brantley 1991
Cacil Bolich 1952
Radert Brantiey 1993
Rebert Brantley 1994
Ghnn E. Smiley 1985
Gardner Sanford 19%
Howard Fling 1997
Wiliam Lloyd 1998
Wiliam Lloyd 1999
Wiiam Lioyd 2000
Wiiam Lloyd 2001
Randall Ansley 2002
M Fowler 2003
Gloa W. Newton 2004
Wilam Lloyd 2005
Roberto Mondoza 2006
Jurgen Hartman 2007
John Figler 2008
Jullan Newdon 2009
Brian Fowler 2010
Mak Ralston 2011
Michael Rowan 2012
Cherles Walts 2013
Cherles Watts 2014
Robert Salazar 2015



Message from the WM.
Brethren,
I would like to thank you for electing me to
the Master’s Station for the upcoming
Masonic Year. I am grateful and humbled
with the trust you have placed in me.
I'would also like to wish everyone a
wonderful Holiday Season, and a very Happy
New Year. It is a special time of year, one

filled with family, reconnection with friends,

and a time not only reflect, but look forward
as well. I hope your Holidays are filled with
joy, happiness, and good health.

I am looking forward to this next year, and all
that it brings.

Our first stated meeting will be on
January 14, 2016 . Prior to the meeting , I
would like to have practice at the Lodge on
Thursday January 7% at 7:00 PM.

Any Brother needing to stand proficiency is
welcome to come to the Lodge on practice
nights (off meeting Thursday’s) at 6:00 PM.
I would like to thank Bro. Richard Foster for
taking the lead on being a coach and mentor
to our Entered Apprentices. W Bro. Karl has
taken the Fellowcraft coach , and we are still
looking for someone to be coach for those
Brethren that need to demonstrate their
proficiencics at Master Masons.

For the upcoming year [ would like to
encourage the members of the Lodge to
participate in the in a brief survey
questionnaire. We witl have the questionnaire
available at the next meeting, and will send a
copy to those that weren’t in attendance. I am
interested in your opinions on a few key
topics. I would also like to know if you are
able and interested in participating in a

Committee, help with practices, coach and
mentor our newest members, provide
Masonic education, or contribute in any
other way., We have unbelievable amount of
knowledge, talent and experiences within our
Lodge that could be very helpful to share
those skills and talents, and become a
stronger Lodge in the process.

Merry Christmas, Happy New Year!
Fraternally:
Greg Koenig, Worshipful Master

Message from the Secretary

If you have not paid your dues and are a dues only
Perpetual Life Member, and Black Hawk is your home
Lodge the per -capita for Grand Lodge is $ 56.00 for the
year 2016 and § 58.00 for members that are not Perpetual
Life Members,

Birthday wishes to the Brethren
who's birthday is in the Month of

January 2016:

04, Karl Koenig , Larry Childs, Raymond Curry.
07, Edward W. Richards, Glen W. Newton,
Scott W. Gunter.

10, David E Hulla, Jack D. White

11, Ronald A. Budizitows

16, Dennis Herman.

17, Dennis W. Niven Sr.

18, Ronald Williamson

21, Mirl L. Fowler

31, Kevin M. Best

Have a great day !!!



2016 Officers

WORSHIPFUL MASTER
GregKoenig  GKoenigd321@gmail.com
10813  Hobbit Lane, Westminster, CO 80031
720.252.9300

SENIOR WARDEN

Karl W Koenig kkoenig35@gmall.com
1209 S Brentwood St, Lakewood, CO 80232 303-325-3436

JUNIOR WARDEN
Charles Watts, watts15996@comcast.net
15996E.1liff P1., Aurora, CO, 80013 303.3248090

TREASURER

Jerry L. Fenimore jerryfenimore@comcast.net
82 Brookhaven Dr., Littleton, CO 80123 303.971.0738

SECRETARY

Glenn E. Smiley eljebelkop@aol.com
1485 S. Fenton St., Lakewood, CO 80232 303-935-0568

SENIOR DEACON
Chris Fultwood th69@msn.com  720.319.2383

JUNIOR DEACON
John Culp, culpjond@gmail.com 6145793763

SENIOR STEWARD
Jim Stark, SailCo26@yshoo.com 7204431759

JUNIOR STEWARD

Richard Foster, pubefoster23@yahoo.com 303.332.4566
9320 E. Center, 2A, Denver, CO 80247
CHAPLAIN

Mark Ralston, mwr5588@yahoo.com
1643 So. Everett, Lakewood, CO 80232

303.935.1236

MARSHAL
Open

TILER
Jerry Rice rice279@aol.com
341 Gregory Dr, Golden, CO 80403 303-279-7070

If you wish to receive updates via email contact
Dave King - staff dude@yahoo.con

Committees

Standing Committees

FINANCE RECOMMENDATIONS COMMITTEE
Jerry Fenimore, { chair), Mark Ralsion, John Culp
SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE
Mark Ralston ( ctair), Glenn Smikey, Greg Koenig
MEMBER INVESTIGATION COMMITTEE
Mark Ralston, ( chair), Russell Gray, Robert Stretch
BEREAVEMENT
Chuck Watts
ENTERTAINMENT
Eddie McGrady ( ciair), Mar Ralston , Gary Dickison

TRESTLEBOARD
Karl Koenig [kkoenig35@qmail com], Dave King

Special Committees
Dirsctor of the Work
Karl Koenig

Prompter
Glenn Smiley
Funerals - Chuck Watts
Mzsonic Education
Public Schools
Investments - Jerry Fenimore

Preparation Room

Jerry Rice
Refreshments (non-Dinner nights) - Karl Koenig
Electronic Communications/Webmaster - David King

If you are interested in serving in any open committee
position, pleasscontact the Worshipful Master

Please contact Lodge Secretary Glenn Smiley
if you have not yet paid your dues
Dues are $58.00, please remit to the Lodge
Secrelary, Glenn Smiey.



